
From: Esther, Chan <Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk>  
Sent: 07 September 2023 11:44 
To: manuelrocha01@hotmail.com 
Cc: Legister, Linda <Linda.Legister@brent.gov.uk>; Business Licence 
<business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Premises License Application for D'Broa - Updated Plan  
 
Dear Mr Rocha, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
I now wish to withdraw my representation and have no further comments. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
From: Jose Manuel Rocha   
Sent: 07 September 2023 11:16 
To: Esther, Chan   
Subject: Re: Premises License Application for D'Broa - Updated Plan  
 

Dear Miss Chan  
 
Thanks for you reply  
 
The food will be transferred in a kitchen trolley or a tray   
The Suppliers will do the deliveries by the Main Entrance  
The staff will access the facilities thorought the Main entrance.    
 
The business is not finished yet, but I will ask the applicant to send me some 
pictures  
 
Kind Regards  
Manuel Rocha    

 
From: Esther, Chan   
Sent: 05 September 2023 10:24 
To: Jose Manuel Rocha   
Cc: Legister, Linda   
Subject: RE: Premises License Application for D'Broa - Updated Plan  
  
Dear Mr Rocha, 
  
Thank you for your reply. 
  
Since there is no direct access point from the licensed area to the 
storage/preparation area, can you confirm the following: 



  
• How would staff transfer food and drink from the storage/food preparation 

area to the licensed area? 
• How would the delivery of supplies be undertaken i.e. via the front entrance or 

other means? 
• There does not appear to be an access point from the garden to the 

storage/food preparation area – how would staff gain entry? 
  
It would be useful if your client provide current images of the licensed area, 
storage/food preparation area and garden for clarity. 
  
Kind Regards 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
  
 ___________________________________________________________________ 
  
  
From: Jose Manuel Rocha   
Sent: 05 September 2023 10:54 
To: Esther, Chan   
Subject: Re: Premises License Application for D'Broa - Updated Plan  
  

  
Dear Miss Chan  
  
There is no door to access to the storage/food preparation area.  
  
The Grey Box  is a Column that is part of the Building  
  
Kind Regards  
Manuel Rocha  
  
  

 
From: Esther, Chan   
Sent: 29 August 2023 09:50 
To: Jose Manuel Rocha  
 Subject: RE: Premises License Application for D'Broa - Updated Plan  
  
Dear Mr Rocha, 
  
Thank you for the revised plan, however, I need clarity with regards to where the 
access point to the storage/preparation area is located – there does appear to be a 
door leading to the area in question? 
  
Secondly, I have identified a grey box featured on the plan, can you confirm what this 
is? 
  



 
  
  
Kind Regards 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
  
 ___________________________________________________________________ 
  
From: Jose Manuel Rocha   
Sent: 28 August 2023 22:16 
To: Esther, Chan   
Subject: Premises License Application for D'Broa - Updated Plan  
  

  
Dear Miss Chan  
  
Please find enclosed the updated Plan for D'Broa  
  
Let me know if you need any  additional  information  
  
Kind Regards  
Manuel Rocha  
 


